CHiLD SAFETY THEME’s THIS MONTH

The safety of our children is something
that we should always be vigilant about.
November is Child Safety and Protection
Month. As our children grow and change,
they require different levels of protection.
They are going to fall, crash, slip, and
tfumble; It's all part of being a kid, and we
wouldn't want it any other way. But there
are little things we can all do to ensure
that kids avoid the more serious injuries!
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Where children are encouraged to
explore, experience, discover and grow!
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Imagine That Childcare provides a warm loving environment, with developmental learning
activities for children from 6 weeks to 12 years old. We believe that your child's needs are
of the utmost importance. Our entire team is committed to meeting those needs.

1007 Evergreen Street
Fairbanks, AK 99709
MissJulie@ImagineThatChildcare.org
(907) 456-5478 » www.ImagineThatChildcare.org




